PULPIT APPEAL - MARCH 9

Adventist World Radio is filling a unique role on the front lines of church outreach.
Radio waves carry the gospel to places where church workers would otherwise
have a very difficult time entering ... and people are listening!

From North Africa and Sudan, to Bangladesh and China, people are hearing of
God'’s love for the first time through AWR's programs, and they are responding
with testimonies of transformed lives.

A communist general in the Philippines said:

“My life has been totally changed after listening to Adventist World
Radio. Now I have laid down my AK-47 and picked up a Bible.”

Adventist World Radio’s programs can be heard in more than 100 languages, through shortwave and
AM/FM radio, digital audio broadcasting (DAB), podcasts, on demand, godpods, YouTube evangelism,
cell phone evangelism, and social media.

These broadcasts bypass harsh governments and hostile cultures, bringing hope directly into people’s
homes and hearts. But there are still millions of listeners who cannot hear the message of salvation

in a language they can understand. With your help, AWR can keep adding new languages and reach
ever-further into untouched territories. We invite you today to partner with AWR in this vital ministry.

Note: An incredible short video to accompany the appeal is available at awr.org/offering and
YouTube.com/awrweb (available February 15).
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